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Click here �³ > 
to learn about  
joining as a vendor 
or supplier.  
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Happy Spring to our SGMP-LA Chapter members! 
We are quickly entering the spring festival season and events are popping up all over! We 
hope that your meetings and events that you have planned are successful. 
 

Many thanks to all of our past and present members and guests who were able to join us in 
March at our 10th Anniversary Celebration. It was very nice to have Lt. Governor Billy 
Nungessor attend and open the meeting.  Thank you also to the Jason Miller for making 
arrangements to hold this meeting at the Louisiana Capital Park Welcome Center and for 
creating the slide show of collected photos. We enjoyed the memory lane trip!  
 

The SGM-LA meeting in April will be focused on computer-based training for our mem-
bers. We hope that you signed up early! Our members will be using the computer lab at 
the LDOT office to learn new tips and tricks for working with Microsoft Excel. Thank you 
in advance to Connie Lanier, who will serve as our trainer.  
 

Have you started collecting tabs from beverage cans? We want to get as many as possible 
to bring to the SGMP National Education Conference (NEC) in June. The tops are being 
collected nation-wide for the Ronald McDonald House. The chapter with the most pounds 
collected will receive a planner scholarship for a future national training event. Even if you 
are not attending NEC, you can participate! Send them with an attending member. 
 

Our chapter is in the midst of identifying who will serve on our board. Our nomination 
period closed March 22nd and the slate has been announced. Online voting begins April 
13th and closes April 21st. The board-elect will be an-
nounced on April 27th. Many thanks to Kellie Johnson for 
chairing the Nominations Committee.  
 

Please look through this newsletter for many more notes, 
photos from our anniversary event and upcoming event 
dates. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Melissa and Lt. Governor 
Billy Nungessor. 


